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Welcome Cameron Bramer to CPS 
 

 
Charlotte Public Schools is pleased welcome Mr. Cameron 
Bramer, who serves in the capacity of Student Support Specialist 
at both Galewood Early Elementary and Washington Elementary 
schools.  

A native of Olivet, Michigan, Mr. Bramer brings with him vast 
knowledge and experience working with at-risk youth, some of 
which was gained while serving as a Behavioral Technician within 
a self-contained Emotionally Impaired (EI) classroom at Charlotte 
Upper Elementary (CUE). Mr. Bramer acquired additional skills 
working with students displaying behavioral difficulties while 
recently serving in the capacity of Dean of Students at Olivet 
Middle School.  

Quite simply, Mr. Bramer’s  mission as a Student Support 
Specialist is to create positive relationships with all he encounters, and to be someone who is 
committed to ensuring that each and every student feels cared for and knows the potential that lies 
within.   

Mr. Bramer attended Central Michigan University on a football scholarship, and graduated from Olivet 
College with a Bachelor degree in Criminal Justice.  

Please join us in welcoming Mr. Bramer to the Oriole family! 


